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This is not the answer to the current problems faced by Portland. We are already at a crisis point in
terms of no longer being a city high on the livability scale. People are leaving, businesses are
closing, and garbage abounds. Allowing camping in our parks is not a creative solution to a very
significant problem and not in the interest of the common good. This is not right for everyone.
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